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CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening 
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

To whom this may concern, 
 
In contrary to my efforts to get Lidl's in Dudbridge, Stroud to include an accessible access to the canal path 
allowing me access to Stroud central avoiding the difficult often dangerous journey along cainscross rd.  
Currently there is a ramp which is dangerous and unsafe to life at the location.  
 
Please can you consider disable wheelchair accessible paths as I know of many other wheelchair users who 
would greatly appreciate this. 
 
Regards  


